AS Council Standing Committee Reports, October 15, 2019
Distance Education – Co -chair: Shannon Macias
Met Sept 25
Cindy Sheaks-McGowan was introduced as the new OER ZTC Coordinator.  Oleg Bespalov presented information on the PACE program.  Matt Calfin described the current status of the CVC-OEI grant and answered questions.  Tracie Bosket asked for faculty requests on what to include in the DE hub and provided an IT update on Pronto.  
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